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ERRATUM TO NOTICE REVISING PROCEDURAL SCHEDULE 

 

RE: Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Pacific Power & Light Company  

Docket UE-161204 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On January 17, 2017, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice Revising Procedural Schedule in Docket UE-161204. It came to the attention of 

the Commission that the Notice contained an error. This erratum notes and corrects the following 

error: 

 

The notice incorrectly identifies the hearing dates as July 13 and 14, 2017. The correct hearing 

dates are June 13 and 14, 2017. 

 

 

 

RAYNE PEARSON 

Administrative Law Judge 

 


